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President's Message 
 

Hello friends,

Many thanks to Louise Johnson and Karen Aime for giving a very enjoyable and 
helpful presentation on snowshoeing at the meeting last night. They were able to 
share many of their personal experiences and tips to having a successful day out
on the snowshoe trails. We were able to see a variety of equipment including 
different snowshoes, crampons and poles while learning about the pros and cons
of each type.

Important news about upcoming trips:

Callaghan Valley on Sunday January 14 is confirmed. There is still plenty of 
room on the bus for anyone else eager to get out on the trails so call Kathy at 
604 839-2776 to add your name to the list.

Silver Star January 23-25 is also confirmed. We do still have room for 1 male 
and 1 female to share with two members who are without roomies.
Call Jeannette at 604 520-1052 if you are interested in coming.

Lost Lake on Saturday January 27 will be a go, again there is still room on the
bus so please contact Jeannette at 604 520-1052 if you would like to come.

**Manning Park on February 4 is still a question** as only 16 people have 
signed up and we need at least 20 for the trip to go. Please contact Sharon at 
sharongpeng@gmail.com to come on this trip.
 
**Callaghan Valley on Sunday February 18** has only 18 people so is not 
confirmed to go so please call Wendy at 604 868-8678 to add your name to the 
list
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Sun Peaks February 20-22 is Cancelled due to low numbers 
Manning Park on Sunday February 25 is also Cancelled due to low 
numbers.

Callaghan Valley on Saturday March 2 will be a go, but like our other trips 
there is still room on the bus. Please contact Kathy at 604 839-2776 to come on 
the final and most fun trip of the season.

Once again, I encourage all members to invite their family and friends to join us 
on our day trips. As a guest these individuals do not need to become members 
but will be asked to sign a club waiver before getting on the bus. Let’s put more 
people on the buses!

Very Important Reminder:

Sunday, February 11 (5:00-8:00 pm)
Potluck Social/AGM at Jeannette and Linda’s home. 316 Second Street, 
New Westminster
Please bring your favourite dish to share along with a serving utensil, beverage 
of choice, plate, cup/mug and cutlery. Coffee/tea will be provided.

Linda and I hope to see many of you on Sunday, February 11th.

Jeannette
jeannette_blanchard@hotmail.com 

 


